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SACHDEVA GLOBAL SCHOOL, DWARKA
PARENTAL CIRCULAR

Subject: Notification of Tuition Fee

Dear Parents,

Our school has always focused on providing best quality education for the development
of your child. Your active co-operation in this regard is also highly appreciated. However,
over the past few years, our school has experienced a steady increase in expenditures,
which has unfortunately exceeded our income. This imbalance has led to financial deficit,
putting a strain on the school's ability to maintain its high standards of education and
services,

It is important to note that we have not increased the tuition fee since the academic year
2015-16. However, in order to sustain the quality of education and to ensure that we
continue providing exceptional services without causing any significant inconvenience to
our parents, we have decided to implement a-modest increase in the tuition fee.

In pursuance of various court orders, it has been decided that fee to be increased from
April 1, 2024, but implemented and recovered from October 1, 2024. The tuition fee
component of our fee structure will be increased by 9.5% over the existing amount. Al
other fee components will remain unchanged.

In case you have already deposited the fee, please deposit the balance amount.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we strive to provide the best
possible educational experience for your child.

Yours sincerely,
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